






	
	

Action Calendar, 
Revision to the Speech 
and Language 
Pathologist Assistant 
Salary Schedule  
Weinstein-Aye 
Jellings-Aye 
Chase-Aye 
DeFigueiredo-Aye 
MacDonald-Aye 

Dr. Greenlinger presented to the Board of Trustees the Revision to the Speech and Language Pathologist 
Assistant Salary Schedule, which reflects an increase to the Speech and Language Pathologist Assistant (SLPA) 
position. The increase was approved at the April 12, 2023 Board Meeting, as part of the Memorandum of 
Understanding Between SSUSD and CSEA Chapter #298- Regarding Contracting Out Services. The motion was 
made by Mrs. Jellings, seconded by Mrs. MacDonald, and passed 5-0 by voice vote to approve the Revision to 
the Speech and Language Pathologist Assistant Salary Schedule. 

  
  
Action Calendar, 
Provisional Internship 
Permit for Christina Sweat 
Weinstein-Aye 
Jellings-Aye 
Chase-Aye 
DeFigueiredo-Aye 
MacDonald-Aye 

Dr. Greenlinger presented to the Board of Trustees the Provisional Internship Permit for Christina Sweat, who 
will be assigned to teach the MUL 4-6 class at Valley View Community School. The motion was made by Mrs. 
Jellings, seconded by Mr. Chase, and passed 5-0 by voice vote to approve the Provisional Internship Permit for 
Christina Sweat.  

  
  
Action Calendar, 
Business Services Report 
#23-07 
Weinstein-Aye 
Jellings-Aye 
Chase-Aye 
DeFigueiredo-Aye 
MacDonald-Aye 

The motion was made by Mr. Chase, seconded by Mrs. Jellings, and passed 5-0 by voice vote to approve the 
Business Services Report #23-07. 

  
  
Correspondence and 
Board Information 

Mrs. MacDonald shared that she had to miss the Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair because 
she drove out of town for a soccer game two hours away.  
 
Mr. DeFigueiredo shared that the Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair was a great event and 
well supported. He extended his gratitude to the community resources, the staff, and all the hours of 
preparation that went into making the event possible.  
 
Mr. Chase reiterated that the Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair was a great event adding that 
he spoke to his wife about the event. His wife gave him a wonderful idea to include in the program next year 
presentation and resources around trade school and certifications. He added that College of the Canyons and 
William S. Hart Union High School District have strong programs. He shared that he attended the SCV Trustees 
meeting that was held on Monday, April 17, 2023. He said there was a good speaker and interesting dialogue.  
 
Mrs. Jellings shared that she went to Open House and it was wonderful, magical, and bless the teachers for all 
their hard work. She said that she attended the Pinetree Spring Carnival and it was an amazing event with a 
great turn out. 
 
Mrs. Weinstein shared that the Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair was a great success. She 
hosted the CLASS Education Foundation booth, and she was able to speak to parents. She shared that she 
spoke with parents who receive Special Education resources, and they were grateful and had wonderful things 
to share. She shared that the CLASS Education Foundation will be having their Heroes’ Event at College of the 
Canyons, September 29, 2023. She also attended the SCV Trustees meeting. 

  
  
Items for the May 10, 
2023, Regular Meeting 
 

Celebration of the 2023 Teacher Tribute Honorees 
 
Classified staff in the Sulphur Springs Union School District will be recognized at the May 10th Board meeting to 
prepare for celebrating "Classified School Employee Week," which is formally celebrated on May 21-27, 2023.  








